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parent return to school intentions - 2 minute survey 

Please complete by Monday 11 October 
 
Dear Northmead Public School families: 
 

We know you have received a lot of information about the intended staggered return to school 
across NSW and in LGAs of concern like Parramatta – with new changes being announced again 
today. The student return schedule announced this morning is: 
 

 Monday 18 October | Kindergarten and Year 1 
 

 Monday 25 October | Years 2,3,4,5,6 
 

The NSW Department of Education has compiled a very quick 2-minute survey for each school to 
share with their school community. The survey findings relevant for Northmead PS will be conveyed 
to me next week. I apologise for the quick turnaround, but given the new announcement only 
occurred this morning, this survey link was received by principals this afternoon. I would very much 
appreciate if you could find a couple of minutes to complete this survey by Monday 11 October so 
the Executive and I can prepare for the students numbers returning according to the dates above. 
Here is the link: 

https://research.det.nsw.edu.au/jfe/form/SV_5BAxh4fuj5wnsWO?RID=CGC_Ar9
MYIcsgPrmWpF&Q_CHL=email 

Thank you for your assistance as we prepare to welcome students back to face-to-face learning 
with COVID-19 safe plans in place for Term 4. 
 

With kind regards ... Mrs Anne Ezzy | Principal 
7 October 2021. 
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